Amoco Production Company

Petroleum Center Building
501 Airport Drive Ny
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 D
505-325-8841 N -

R. J. Broussard < Q

District Manager N7

February 17, 1986 C}‘/ T

New Mexico 0i1 Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410 e
Attn: Frank Chavez ST

File: DBB-63-400

Packer Leak
Jicarilla Contract 155 No. 27
Section_27, T26N, RGW

Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Amoco Production Company requests an extension in the time allotted to fix
a known packer leak. The Jicarilla Contract 155 No. 27 has a packer leak
as was evident in the January 31, 1986 packer leakage test. Amoco is
currently attempting to measure the bottom hole pressures to determine if
the well qualifies for commingling. Amoco will either file for commingl-
ing or initiate work to repair the packer leak when the pressures are
obtained. Thus, we request the extension of time to fix the packer leak
until the proper course of action can be determined.

This Tetter was submitted as requested by the NMOCD in a phone conversa-
tion between Mr. Charlie Gholson and Ed Alizadeh on February 10, 1986. If
you have any questions, please contact Ed Alizadeh, extension 246.

Sincerely,
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